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Food News 
Re-Opening of the TPK Casino

Our new casino tenant worKA gGmbH started

casino operations on the 1st of August 2022. As a

non-profit inclusion company, worKA gGmbH

belongs to the Lebenshilfe Karlsruhe, Ettlingen

und Umgebung e.V

From the park
9th table football championship

On the 19th of July 2022, the 9th table football

championship took place in our TPK Casino. The

successful event was organized together with

andrena.

What else…
Competence and innovation

Our new building at the end of Albert-Nestler-

Straße continues to grow. The walls and partly 

the ceilings of the 2nd floor of the multifunctional 

building are currently being built.

Save-the-date: Art exhibition at

the TPK

Starting from the 26th of September 2022, the

Karlsruhe artist, Kerstin Sokoll, will exhibit some

of her artworks in our building at Emmy-Noether-

Str. 9.
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Re-Opening of the TPK Casino

On the 1st of August 2022, the time had finally come!

worKA gGmbH has started their regular casino operations

at the technology park.

We look forward to a rich lunch offer from various

dishes prepared from fresh and regional ingredients.

At worKA gGmbH, people with and without disabilities work together in a high-performance company -

worKA has followed this inclusive approach since it was founded in 2000. With its 250 employees, it is now

considered one of the most successful inclusive companies.

9th table football championship

As in previous years, this year’s table football championship was again a great success.

Despite 38 degrees Celsius, 21 teams took part in the friendly competition for the first three places on the

podium in the TPK Casino. All teams, from various companies in the park, started with fighting spirit and the

necessary pinch of humor.

With the 1st and 2nd place, andrena was able to record two winning teams, Telemaxx took the 3rd place. We

would like to thank andrena for thier great commitment to the organization, which made the table football

tournament a successful event again after a 2-year corona break.

A big thank you goes to our sponsors.

Thanks to the generous donations from the companies andrena, FALK, inovex

and TPK we were able to hand over the proud sum of 1,500.00 € to this year’s

donation recipient, Lebenshilfe e.V.

The Lebenshilfe foundation promotes innovative, creative and sustainable ideas,

that help people with disabilities lead a self-determined life.

You can find more information on this at: www.stifte-zukunft.de

Competence and innovation

 Shell construction work from the basement

to the ceiling on the 1st floor fully completed

 Walls on the 2nd floor are 70% complete

 30% of the ceilings on the 2nd floor have been completed

 Expected completion of the shell by end of September

This is the current status of our new competent and innovative multifunctional building, which is being built

at the end of Albert-Nestler-Straße. Further information can also be found on our website

www.techpark.de

Save-the-date: Art exhibition at the TPK

From the 26th of September 2022 until the 16th of December 2022, the art

exhibition of the Karlsruhe artist, Kerstin Sokoll, will take place in our building

Emmy-Noether-Str. 9. The topic of the exhibition will be “Dream of Holiday”.

“Art of emotional unleashing”, with this message of her internationally exhibited 

and award-winning works of art, the color art performer inspires the art scene 

worldwide.

Do you also have interesting reports and news about your company in the

Technology Park Karlsruhe? Then please send them to us by email in German and

English. If you would like to subscribe to the newsletter or no longer wish to receive

it in the future, please let us know via tpk@techpark.de.
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